September 2024

Vision with a Mission

Therefore, go and make disciples of all nations. ~ Matthew 28:19

Outreach News

Movie Night W
We are all geared up

to show movies 2 &
which, on Friday, September
20th at 6pm, includes popcorn
and pizza! We will be showing
the movie adaptation of C S
Lewis’ book, “The Lion, the
Witch and the Wardrobe” at the
church. It is a lovely movie for
all the family. Come and invite
your friends!

Door Hangers

The vision to visit every
household in the community is
underway. Door hangers are
left at every house and
sometime short conversations
and dropping a Gospel tract
occurs as the situation presents
itself. If you can give an hour to
help, contact Bev or Kevin for
information..

News from the Missions
Committee

Good News Club at Englewood

Elementary School

Our prayers have been answered! The club
is kicking off with nine children already signed
up! And, Diane has reported
there are 12 adult volunteers
to help with the club. Pray for
children to trust Christ as their
Savior as they hear the
messages each week at the
club..

Young Life

Diane reported that Young Life is currently
looking for people to join the board. Reach
out to her if you are interested in finding out
more about this opportunity.

Prayer Team,
Tuesday Evenings

Prayer is the powerhouse of the
church. Individual prayer is
great and essential but what a
blessing there is in corporate
prayer, encouraging each other
in our trials and in our good
times. Come at 6pm-7pm at the
church for a
time of
sharing and
prayer. ‘
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Crossroads

. The prophet Jeremiah lived in
W a time when the people of
" Judah had slowly drifted away
% from God and God’s words
given through Moses. Jeremiah was called to
be a prophet at a young age. He saw his
nation being destroyed morally from within
and destroyed militarily from without.
Jeremiah kept proclaiming the words of God
and calling the people back. Back to the
‘ancient’ paths, which was the good way
described in the law of Moses, but his
warnings fell on deaf ears.

Today many of us find ourselves at
crossroads along with those in our family,
church, community and nation.

We, though, have THE guidebook! We can
look in God’s Word and see the ancient path,
where the good way lies. We are blessed
more than we will ever know since we have
the Bible in our own language. We can daily
walk the ancient path even amid uncertainty
and constant change. Even if none go with
us, we have the freedom of choice to do so.

Antwork and text by A ‘Bud’ Speck,
Whycliffe Bible Translators

members’ class on Thursday,
November 7th. The time is to be announced
closer to the date. Some have already
signed up. If you have been coming to Grace
Community Church of Englewood for a while
and feel this is your church home, we would
love you to become a member.

Contact either Pastor John or Pastor lan for
information or put your name on the sign up
sheet on the bulleting board in the church.




